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June 11, 2025 

 

Dealer Valued Authorized Dealer: 
 
We have great news!  The pre-scheduled tariff increase across the board scheduled for July 1, 
has been cancelled.  After further thought and review we came to the conclusion that the increase 
will only further challenge business in an already challenging time particularly during the 
upcoming slower summer months.   
 
PFC Furniture Industries will absorb the increases imposed on us from majority of our product 
and freight vendors.  That being said, we do have a very few select items prices that will need to 
be increased July 1, 2025 exclusively.  They are as follows: 
 
$100 Group Price Increase: 
U8540 Arizona 3 Colors  
 
$50 Individual Price Increase: 
U13660 Lantana Sofa 
U13660 Lantana Loveseat 
U5230 Atlantis Heritage Brown Sofa 
U5230 Atlantis Heritage Brown Loveseat 
U8900 Carlo Black Sofa 
U8900 Carlo Black Loveseat 
 
The U13660 Recliner will receive a $10 increase. 
 
Thank you for your attention and for being a valued customer of PFC Furniture Industries.  Our 
goal and intent is to always help you to be successful in your business.  If you have any questions 
or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to us at (972) 231-7732.  Alternatively, you can 
always contact your sales representative. 
 
 
 
 
Best Regards 
PFC Furniture Industries 

PFC Furniture Industries, Inc. 
400 Industrial Drive #400 

Richardson, TX  75081 
Tel: (972) 231-7732 

Fax: (972) 231-7738 
www.PFCind.com 

Price, Quality and Service Matter 
 


